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Chairman Thompson and Members of the CommiƩee, 

I am submiƫng my tesƟmony supporƟng SB209.  I feel there needs to be a hard deadline concerning the 
end of elecƟon day.  That includes mail in ballots.  Kansas gives ample Ɵme for a person who requests a 
mail in ballot to get it returned.  CiƟes in Kansas have many opƟons of geƫng your ballot in on Ɵme.  
They offer drop boxes (which I am opposed to), early voƟng locaƟons, day of voƟng sites, and the opƟon 
of mailing it through the post office.  It is a maƩer of personal responsibility to return your ballot.  If you 
cannot return your ballot on Ɵme, then your vote will not count.  I believe it is as simple as that.  Again, I 
am voicing my support of SB209.   

Respecƞully, 

BreƩ Anderson 


